
Caseville Township Board Meeting  
August 2, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present: Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Laurie Marrocco, Jerry Platko.  
 
Also present:  David Clabuesch and Jerry Wroblewski.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Dufty to approve the agenda, the July 6, 2021 Board minutes, Treasurer’s Report and 
invoices.  Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items: None.  
 
Committee Reports 
 APM Mosquito – monthly report  
 Fire Association – July 21, 2021 
 Water Committee – July 27, 2021  
 MTA – American Rescue Plan Guidelines 
 Planning Commission – July 30, 2021 
 
Planning Commission – PUD Approval for Pointe West 2nd Addition  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Marrocco to approve Units 79-112 of the Pointe West 2nd Addition Planned Unit 
Development as recommended by the Planning Commission.  Roll Call:  Aye:  Stirrett, Marrocco, Willenberg, Platko, 
Dufty. Nay: None.  Absent: None.  Motion carried.  
 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Zoning Enforcement Report given.  
 
Fire Report given.  
 
Supervisor Report: (1) Sturm Road is scheduled to be paved, (2) the Township was approached by Lee Steinman for 
approval of a change of manufacturing in the old GRM building from pool lifts to gun silencers.   
 
Public Comments:   
 
Jerry Wroblewski:  Thanked the Fire Department for their help with regards to the possible diesel fuel spill.  
 
Board Comments:  None.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m.  
 
 
 
Michelle Stirrett     Ben Willenberg 
Caseville Township Clerk     Caseville Township Supervisor  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


